
March 1, 2010 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Lisa Terry 
Town Clerk 
Montville Town Hall 
310 Norwich-New London Tpke. 
Uncasville, CT 06382 
 
Dear Lisa: 
 
The Special Meeting of the Board of Education scheduled for Tuesday, March 2, 2010, to be 
held at 5:30 p.m. in the Superintendent's Conference Room at Montville High School has been 
cancelled. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margaret Tripp 
 
Margaret Tripp 
Administrative Assistant to the Superintendent 
 
 


